CITY COUNCIL E-MAILS

Received: September 15, 2022 (after 9:00 a.m.) – September 19, 2022 (before 5:00 p.m.)

September 19, 2022 Council Meeting ADDFNDUM

New content:

Submitted on Fri, 09/16/2022 - 13:23

Full Name

Petar ramadanovic

Email

petarr@unh.edu

Subject

dogs and woods around Little Harbor Rd.

Address

393 UNION ST

Message

Currently, as far as I know, dogs must be leashed everyone around Portsmouth except two designated dog runs. We do have two nice wooded places where Portsmouth residents regularly walk their dogs (Little Harbor Rd woods and Sagamore Creek). in both, the current rule is that dogs must be on a leash. Most dog owners, however, enjoy them off leash. Now, your choice is to keep sending the Animal Control officer there and for her to keep harassing us and writing \$64 ticket. Or you can do what many towns have, allow dogs that can be voiced controlled to be off-leash. Continuing what we are doing now is a waste of resources as well as a major hassle for us the large majority of dog owners who own small well behaved dogs. Please, change the dog ordinance for these two places. thanks

Please indicate if you would like your comment to be part of the public record for the upcoming City Council meeting. Yes

Submitted on Sun, 09/18/2022 - 21:04

Full Name

James Hewitt

Email

samjakemax@aol.com

Subject

Renaming Park

Address

726 Middle Road

Message

Dear Mayor McEachern and City Councilors:

I understand from an email to the City Council for the September 19 meeting that a request has been made to "rename" a park located "behind 3S Artspace". I assume the park in this request is the one on Market Street extension immediately south of Nobles Island. I have several issues with this request. First, as a Massachusetts johnny-come-lately, what qualifies Jeff Johnston to advise Portsmouth on whom we name parks after? Second, Mark Stebbins did live in Portsmouth and supported many community efforts. So have hundreds of other Portsmouth residents. What makes Mr. Stebbins contributions park-name worthy?

Portsmouth is 400 years old, not 40 years old. I suggest the City Council study the history of this area and I believe you will learn there are many other deserving people including the world renown ship builders of this area or all the Italian-Americans that were run out of house and home in the government mandated urban renewal disaster from the late 1960s.

But if the CC insists on a more recent candidate, I suggest Navy veteran and co-pilot of flight 11, Tom McGuiness, whose airplane was high jacked into the north World Trade Center tower on September 11, 2001. Many people have given their time and talent to this community. Portsmouth resident Tom McGuiness gave his life for our community and the entire country.

Regards,

Jim Hewitt

P.S. I have checked the box to make this part of the public record

Please indicate if you would like your comment to be part of the public record for the upcoming City Council meeting. Yes